
 
 
 

18 October 2012 

 

TRANSGRID MEMBERS INDUSTRIAL BULLETIN 

 
Dear Members, 
 
On 4 October 2012 the Managing Director, Transgrid emailed staff concerning 
Transgrid’s intention to pursue an efficiency drive across the organisation. 
 
The CPSU has been contacted by numerous members concerned with the implications 
of these proposals if implemented. 

 
Particular concerns relates to a proposal to appoint new staff at Sydney office without 
access to a 9 day fortnight. 

 
Transgrid has also foreshadowed more focus on the use of individual flexibility 
agreements, reduction in excess annual leave accruals and reductions to overtime, 
sustenance and travelling time claims. 

 
There is also a proposal to relocate staff from the Sydney and Wallgrove offices to a 
new building at Ultimo in 2013. 

 
The CPSU has written to Transgrid requesting consultation with unions as required by 
the enterprise agreement where significant change to working arrangements are 
proposed by the employer. 

 

The CPSU also wants your feedback in relation to the proposals by participating in a 
survey to help us establish the facts around Transgrid’s efficiency drive. 

 
Please go to:  https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/transgridsurveynsw  

 
The CPSU will be organising member’s meetings once an initial conference has been 
held with management to confirm Transgrid’s position. 
 
Please contact the CPSU PSA on 9220 0900 or email PowerIndustry@psa.asn.au if 
you require any further assistance  
 
 

 

 

Greg Shaw 

Principal Industrial Officer 
 

 

 

 

Authorised by John Cahill, State Branch Secretary 
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